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On Saturday, December 12, 2020 the City of Marco Island will host a Town Hall meeting 
at Mackle Park to receive public input on the City’s Comprehensive Plan.  Dr. Margaret 
Banyan with Florida Gulf Coast University and the consultant team will provide an 
update on the Comprehensive Plan project.  The focus of the meeting will be an active 
discussion on transportation, parks and recreation, and future land use to meet the 
needs of the community.  Center for Disease Control (CDC) guidelines related to social 
distancing will be followed.  Residents are asked to wear a mask or face covering.  There 
are two sessions to ensure crowd management.  Please RSVP for either Session #1 at 
9:30am or Session #2 at 10:30am.  Reservations should be sent to 
alexis.crespo@waldropengineering.com no later than December 10, 2020.   
 
For residents who are unable to attend this meeting, there are two additional Town Hall 
meetings planned for early 2021 which will be virtual and will provide additional 
opportunities for public input.  
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